
 

Questionnaire for Property Owners and Concerned Citizens 
 

Evers Boulevard Road Reconstruction Plan 
Bishop Boulevard – Brittany Drive 

Cheyenne Metropolitan Planning Organization 
 
Name:             
 
Address:            
 
             
 
Phone Number:     * -OR- E-mail:                                                         
* Phone numbers will not be given out but will be used to contact you about specific questions if follow-up is 
requested by you.  Or if further discussion would be helpful as we work through the planning and design phase. 
 
Do you own or lease property along the project?   Own          Lease             N/A  
 
We are sorry we missed you during the September 13, 2014 corridor walk.  Please use the following 
questionnaire to submit your comments and concerns to the projects’ planners and designers.  Your 
comments are important to us and will be taken into consideration during the planning or design process.   
 
Please return the completed questionnaire by October 1, 2014.  The questionnaire may be submitted by 
mail to: 

Ayres Associates 
ATTN: Darci Hendon 

 214 W. Lincolnway, Suite 22 
   Cheyenne, WY  82001 
 
or by email to HendonD@AyresAssociates.com.  If you have any questions, please contact Darci Hendon 
or Samantha Campbell, Ayres Associates, at (307) 634-9888. 
 
1.  What specific concerns do you have about storm water as it impacts Evers Blvd. and/or your property?  
 

 

 

 

 

2.  Have you seen problems with ice buildup along Evers Boulevard?  If so, where? 
 

 

 

 
3.  Do you have concerns with safety along Evers Boulevard as it applies to pedestrians, bicyclists, and/or 
vehicles? 
 

 

 

32-1835.00 



 

 
4.  Would you like to see Evers Boulevard at Bishop Boulevard be more of a gateway entrance into the 
Western Hills Neighborhood?  If so, what improvements would you like to see: more green area, sidewalk 
improvements, changes to the width of the roadway, roadway improvements such as a median, or other 
suggestions? 
 

 

 

 

 
5.  Do you have comments or concerns specifically as it applies to Jessup Elementary School and how the 
school fits into the corridor? 
 

 

 

 

 
 
6.  General Comments.  Please provide us with any additional comments on issues you feel may affect 
the project or your property. 
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